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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Parents- with just about a month left in the school year, student attendance is critical 
for student success. We know that the nicer weather tends to have a negative impact on 
student’s attendance which then directly effects academic performance.  We live in a 
competitive society where post-secondary options for our students are dependent on a 
student’s GPA, grades, and ability to exemplify the Employer Expectations. That being 
said, the short term decision that our students may make regarding attendance and 
completion of classroom assignments can cause long term harm to a student’s academic 
record.   

 

One of the best things that parents can do to help in this area is to continue to take an 
active role to help students stay focused.  Establishing routines and dialoging with your 
child regularly about attendance and classroom work can have a positive impact. If at 
any time you feel you need information from a teacher- please reach out via email or 
call.  We must work together in this and communicate regularly.  Administrators are 
also available at any time should you have questions or concerns. Together we can en-
courage students to not let “Spring Fever” negatively impact their academic success!  

Do you know what apps your teenager is using, the purpose of the app, and 

how to use the app? There is a great article on 

www.commonsensemedia.org that discusses apps students are using after 

Facebook. Social media apps allow students to share information, pictures, 

etc., but they also can get students into trouble when not used responsibly. 

Hobart High School staff talks to students about their digital footprint and 

the dangers of social media, but we need parents to help. Talk to your child 

about social media responsibility, and check out the article titled “16 Apps 

and Websites Students are Headed to After Facebook” at 

www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/16-apps-and-websites-kids-are-

heading-to-after-facebook#. 

POPULAR TEEN APPS Brickie 

Safety Tip 

Line 
Students are encouraged 

to report concerns about 

suspicious activity in our 

schools at 942-TIPS. All 

calls are anonymous.  

Remember-there’s no 

safety in silence.
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Upcoming Dates 

May 3-6: Algebra ECA 

May 6: Hall of   

Scholars Dinner 

May 13: Heart that 

Smiles Dentist 

May 14: Prom 

May 18: JROTC   

Banquet 

May 23: Senior      

Parade and Photo 

May 24: Senior   

Honors Night 

May 25: Underclass-

men Honors Night 

May 30: Memorial 

Day (No School) 

May 31-June 3: Final 

Exams for               

underclassmen 

May 26-June 1: Final 

Exams for seniors 

June 2: Graduation 

June 3: Last Day 

Spanish Club Partnership 

Every Gold Thursday the Spanish Club hosts the Spanish Language 

Partnership Program. Students have the opportunity to speak with 

native 

speakers 

as they 

work on 

their  

fluency. 

This is a 

great ex-

perience 

for our 

HHS  

students. 

Summer School signups 

have been extended to 

May 13. Have your       

student sign up through 

his/her guidance     

counselor this week! 

SUMMER SCHOOL 

Mr. Klukken, a guidance counselor at HHS, has 
been talking to students about their PSAT 
scores. He has been visiting classrooms and 
helping students sign into their College Board 
accounts to view their scores and percentiles, 
and he has also helped them link their scores to 
Khan Academy. Khan Academy is a free online 
resource that strategically designs review     
activities for individual students. Khan is a 
great, free resource to help students improve 
scores! 


